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A lousy way to start the week
The Moraga-Orinda Fire District responded to a rollover
accident shortly before 9 o'clock Monday morning Feb. 5.
The incident occurred on Camino Pablo in Orinda, near
the BART station. No one was injured. According to the
MOFD incident report, the vehicle had only one occupant
who denied treatment or transport. The primary task
performed at the scene by responding personnel was to
control traffic. - Nick Marnell

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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